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Although some committees of unclear backing recommend
special costly and time consuming reports prior to building a
roundabout at the intersection of Mulholland Hwy. and Canyon
Lake Drive, they should be ignored. It is a ridiculously good idea
that is relatively inexpensive and will greatly improve the safety
and flow of traffic at the intersection. As a matter of fact, anyone
(even the above committee backers) can present to the intersection
in question for observation and unequivocal confirmation. It's
that's good! I do understand the feelings of the mansion dwellers
on the ridge above who may have to visually suffer the
construction several hundred feet below their properties.
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Parking in Lake Hollywood for less than 4 hours will prevent
Angelenos from accessing the Hollywood Sign Hike via Mt. Lee
Rd. Although the motion refers to Tourists as the cause, cell
phone data indicates at least a third of visitors are locals enjoying
the amenities our city offers. It is the only location where one can
park and hike to the back of the sign, and return reasonably within
4 hours. There is no other location where this can be done. Please
don't shut off this side of Griffith park to Angelenos wishing to
spend time there.
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There is no need for a PPD in Lake Hollywood Estates. There is
rarely parking pressure there, and none that comes close to the
DOT's own stated threshold of 85% for 4 Blocks. Sometimes
residents might have to park car(s) 2 or even 3 whole houses
away from their own home, all with 2-car-garages and
2-car-drivewas. Current conditions seem pretty reasonable and
should not be the new threshold of parking burden, and are
unlikely to change even with addition of paid/meter parking along
Lake Hollywood Park.



